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AgrEvo

A company of Hoechst and Schering, Berlin

PYRENONE (R) RESIDUAL B

CODE 96550

* FOR FORMULATION OF INSECTICIDES ONLY.

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins          0.52%

*Piperonyl Butoxide, Technical         2.62%
Propoxur............5.00%

* Equivalent to min. 2.10% (butylcarbityl) (6 propy/piperonyl)
ether and 0.52% related compounds.

REGISTRATION NUMBER 24088 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER

CORROSIVE TO EYES

FLAMMABLE

AgrEvo Environmental Health
95 Chestnut Ridge Road
Montvale, New Jersey

07645 USA

(201) 307-9700

FIRST AID

IF IN EYES: Flush eyes with plenty of water.  Get medical
attention.

IF SWALLOWED: Drink one or two glasses of water and induce
vomiting by touching the back of throat with finger.  Repeat until
vomit fluid is clear.  Call a physician or Poison Control Center
immediately.  Do not induce vomiting or give anything by mouth to
an unconscious person.



IF INHALED: Remove victim to fresh air.  Apply artificial
respiration if indicated.

IF ON SKIN: Remove contaminated clothing and wash affected areas
with soap and water.

See Side Panel For Additional Precautions.

NET CONTENTS

PRECAUTIONS

Keep out of reach of unauthorized personnel.  Causes irreversible
eye irritation.  Do not get in eyes, on skin or on clothing.  Wear
goggles or face shield.  Harmful if swallowed.  Do not breathe
vapors.  Wash thoroughly after handling.  Remove contaminated
clothing and wash before reuse.

This product is toxic to fish, birds and other wildlife.  Do not
contaminate irrigation water, lakes, streams or ponds by cleaning
of equipment or disposal of wastes.

DO NOT TRANSPORT OR STORE UNDER 0OC (32OF).  FLAMMABLE!  Keep away
from heat or open flame.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To be used only in the manufacture of an insecticide which is
registered under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT.  Read Technical
Data Sheet for formulation details.

STORAGE

Keep in original container during storage.  Store product in a
cool, dry, well ventilated place away from water, food or feed. 
Avoid exposure to extreme temperatures.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL

Canadian formulators using this product should dispose of unwanted
active ingredient and containers in accordance with municipal or
provincial regulations.  For additional details and cleanup of
spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory Agency or the
Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the Directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product under



unsafe conditions.

SELLER=S GUARANTEE shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use of handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee
or assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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